WILDFLOWER LODGE

a Senior Lifestyle community

5/11/2018
To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to recommend Brian Hohstadt and Triple B Foundation for Pet Therapy.

I have known Brian and Triple B Foundation for Pet Therapy since 2014 when they
began providing pet therapy to our residents at Wildflower Lodge Assisted Living and Memory
Care. In seniors, and many other people, emotional health is directly linked to physical wellness.
Seniors that are isolated or depressed are at an increased risk for multiple health complications.
Triple B Foundation for Pet Therapy has been essential in improving and maintaining our
residents’ physical health through the human-animal connection. Residents that were provided
services showed decreased anxiety, lowered blood pressure and increased motivation to improve
their own circumstances.

I have always known Brian to be dependable, compassionate and dedicated to serving
others through the human-animal connection. The animals he uses to provide therapy are trained
extremely well and maintain the ideal disposition in even the most stressful of situations.

Based on our experience together, I can confidently recommend Brian and the Triple B
Foundation for Pet Therapy for any therapy opportunity you may offer.

Sincerely,
YUNG Ml%\)\%

Jenna Wright
Community Relations Director
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